


Dear Pre-K Families, 

      Hello!  I hope you are all having a great 

summer!  I am extremely excited about the 

opportunity to work with you and your child in the 

upcoming school year.  In the first week of school, I 

will send home a detailed, informational letter 

explaining the classroom procedures and planned 

activities.  In the meantime, if you would like to purchase supplies 

for your child, I have listed the necessary items below.  Please 

bring these items to the Meet and Greet at the end of August.  

Enjoy the rest of your summer!  I am looking forward to meeting 

you soon.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

                                         Melissa Panasci                                       
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Supplies 

· 1 backpack (without wheels) 

· 1 lunchbox (if your child is full day-Pre-K and Enrichment) 

· 2 separately packed snacks labeled AM and PM (see picture 

below) for full day kids or 1 packed snack daily for half day 

kids 

· 1 roll paper towels 

· 12 SMALL Elmer’s glue sticks 

· 1 box of Crayola colored pencils 

· 1 can of Dollar Tree (or any inexpensive) can of shaving cream 

· 1 complete change of seasonal clothing (pants, shirt, socks, and 

underwear) in a ziploc bag labeled with your child’s name on 

the bag. 
 

 


